
Do You Receive 
Medicare and Medicaid? 

HHSC Wants Your Input 
Your program options are changing. 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission 
(HHSC) invites you to an in-person meeting about 
changes to program options available to people who 
receive Medicare and Texas Medicaid. 

Meeting attendees must receive both Medicare and Texas Medicaid benefits or be caregivers of 
members who receive both Medicare and Medicaid. 

Space is limited. Registration is required. Attendees will receive a $50 Visa gift card. 

Register by: April 23, 2024 

Visit the Dual Demonstration Transition Member Forum Registration 
(https://texashhs.org/mcsforum) or scan the QR code to register for the meeting. 

Call 512-426-0577 or email managed_care_initiatives@hhs.texas.gov. 

Your feedback will be used to guide changes in services for members 
currently in a STAR+PLUS Medicare-Medicaid plan. 

Email managed_care_initiatives@hhs.texas.gov if you have questions. 
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Tuesday, May 7 
Session 1: 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. 

Metropolitan Multi-Service Center 
1475 West Gray Street 
Houston, TX 77019 

Harris County: 
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